From: Ian Mankin _

Sent: 09 June 201 i

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2017/2391/P have been received by the council.

Begin forwarded message:

From: <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Comments on 2017/2391/P have been received by the
council.

Date: 9 June 2017 11:26:17 BST

I am for the application the space will be better used

Com i nkin of 2 hilltop road, nw6 2py, nw6 2py
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